

SANTA BARBARA • SANTA CRUZ

1111 Franklin Street
Oakland, California 94607-5200
Phone: (510) 987-9074
Fax:(510) 987-9086
http://www.ucop.edu

February 22, 2012

## **CHANCELLORS**

## Dear Colleagues:

I am pleased to write and request your nominations for the third annual *President's Award for Outstanding Student Leadership*. As you will recall, the purpose of this award is to recognize a student or student organization performing exemplary work on multi-campus initiatives that result in favorable systemwide outcomes. Last year there were eleven submissions from six campuses. UC Santa Barbara's Student Veterans Organization, as well as individual student leaders who served in the UC Student Health Insurance Program, Alberto Hinojosa Ortega from UC Berkeley and Jason Tien from UC San Francisco, were selected for the award. I am hoping for a strong showing again this year.

Please use the enclosed interactive Guidelines and Nomination Form to designate up to three students and/or student organizations for this award. The form can be filled out on your computer, saved on your hard drive, and submitted electronically to Student Affairs Analyst George Zamora at george.zamora@ucop.edu. The deadline for submission is March 23, 2012.

The Selection Committee will evaluate the submitted nominations and recommend finalists to me. I will make the final selection and present the Award during the May 2012 Regents' meeting.

I very much appreciate your assistance, and I look forward to receiving your nominations.

With best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,

Mark G. Yudof

President

## Attachment

cc: Provost Pitts

Vice President Sakaki

Vice Chancellors for Student Affairs

Director Griffin-Desta

Analyst Zamora